
Based on the available information, we anticipate ending FY19 with a $3.9M operating budget 
deficit.  This will result in our operating balances being reduced to $19.9M.  That operating 
balance will reduce our operating reserve percentage to 18%.  This percentage is within our 
board expectation of 15%-20%. 
 
 


